Notice of Changes to Our Privacy Policy

Dear [Customer's Name],

We are writing to inform you about important changes to our Privacy Policy that will take effect
on [Effective Date]. Your privacy is important to us, and we are committed to keeping you
informed about how we collect, use, and protect your personal information.

Here are the key changes in our new Privacy Policy:
o Data Collection Practices: We have updated the types of information we collect.
e Usage of Personal Information: New details on how we utilize your data.
e Third-Party Sharing: An explanation of our partnerships and how data may be shared.
« User Rights: Enhanced information on your rights regarding your data.

You can review the complete updated Privacy Policy at [Link to Privacy Policy]. If you have any
questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for your continued trust in us.

Sincerely,
[Your Company's Name]



